
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

St. Ann’s/Sacred Heart’s Regular Office Hours: 
Monday – Thursday, 8:30 a.m. -11:30 a.m. 

Please contact the Office Secretary during these hours.  
After hours, please call the Rectory, 402-730-5262. 

 
 
 

CCD NEWS 
 

 

There will be no Sunday School  
December 28th and January 4th.  Enjoy the Christmas season! 

 
 

No CCD Dec. 31. 
Have a Blessed Christmas Season! 

8th-12th grades, Class after Sunday Mass, Jan. 25. 

 

 
 

  
“Cheerfulness strengthens the heart and makes us persevere in a good life. 
 Therefore the servant of God ought to always be in good spirits.”                                     
                                                                                              St. Philip Neri 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

Feast of the Holy Family 
 

December 28, 2014 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407 

Doniphan NE  68832 
Office Phone:  402-845-2707 

Father’s Phone: 402-730-5262 
stanns@cdolinc.net 

www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 

 

Pastor:  Fr. Joseph J. Faulkner 
  
 

 

CONFESSIONS: Jan. 14, 4:45 – 5:15 pm 
 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 

Wednesday (31st) 4:00 pm NO HAVEN HOME MASS 

Wednesday (31st) 
Holy Day Vigil 

5:00 pm Russel Everitt + 

Sunday (4th)    11:00 am Kevin Gallagher + 

                  St. Ann’s/Sacred Heart Office 
Closed – Dec. 31st – Jan. 2nd     

 

mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 

 

 

STEWARDSHIP:  (12/21/14) 
 

Envelopes:       $790.00 

Plate:                    $35.00 

Children:           $2.00 

Building Fund: ($125 weekly loan obligation)                  $315.00 

 

TOTAL                     $1212.00  
 

D.I.A.L. Loan Balance (as of 9/30/14):  $20,095.75 
    

                                Thank you! 
 

 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR AN INCREASE IN VOCATIONS TO THE 

PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE 

  ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

Cutoff Date of 2014 Tithing contributions to 

St. Ann's/Sacred Heart Parish will be Noon, 

Wednesday, December 31st  Please be mindful 

of this deadline if you are wanting your tithe contributions on 

your 2014 Tax Year Statement.  Thank you. 

 

 
CONSIDER having a Mass celebrated for someone you love, 
living or deceased.  There is no greater gift!  Envelopes can 

be found on the back table for your request.    
Please make checks to SACRED HEART. 

Mass Intention cards are now available in the office for 
you to send to the recipient of your request. 

Contact the office at 845-2707. 

 

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 
  

 

We will be collecting baby items for the Hastings Pregnancy 
Resource Center.  Due to the Church remodeling, a baby crib 
can be found in the Parish Hall where we will be collecting the 
baby items.  We will be collecting the whole month of 
December.  Thank you for your contributions. 

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday –  December 28th 
Reader Matt/Mikayla Hurt 

Servers Gunner Belz/Bodie Belz 

Offertory Stan Armstrong 

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday – January 4 
Reader Shawn Gallagher 

Servers Isaiah McChesney/Will Gallagher 

Offertory Bonnie Engelhardt 

Ministry Assignments 

Holy Day Vigil 
December 31st – 5:00 p.m. 

Reader Bonnie Engelhardt 

Servers John Schuster/Noah Belz 

Offertory Ken & Tami Belz 

    EARLY BULLETIN DEADLINES  
 

            Bulletin announcements are due on 
             Monday Dec. 29 for the Jan. 4th 
bulletin.  All announcements must be in 
writing.  Please e-mail them to 
stanns@cdolinc.net or drop off at the 
parish office. 
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